
 
 

December 5, 2024 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
  
Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20543 
 
 Re: Nutramax Laboratories, Inc. v. Lytle, No. 24-576 
 
Dear Mr. Harris: 
 
 I am counsel for respondents in the above-referenced case. On November 25, 
2024, a certiorari petition was docketed in this case. Unless extended by the Court, the 
response will be due on December 26, 2024.  
 

Pursuant to Rule 30.4, I respectfully request an extension of 30 days, to and 
including January 27, 2025, to file a response to the petition. I was only recently brought 
into this case and have several pressing obligations during the upcoming weeks. In 
addition, I will be out of the office around the Christmas and New Year’s Day holidays. 
An extension will allow me to meet my obligations and also to file a response that 
adequately addresses the points raised in the petition.  
 
 Accordingly, I ask that a 30-day extension be granted. Thank you for your 
attention to this matter. 
 
       Sincerely, 

 
       Adina H. Rosenbaum 
       Counsel for Respondents 
 
Cc: David R. Carpenter, Counsel for Petitioners 


